‘\\\ PUBLIC NOTICE:
) LANE CLOSURES IN
LANSDOWNE

The City of Cape Town’s Urban Mobility Directorate advises the public of the
temporary closure of Crosscut Road in Lansdowne until December 2025.

Affected motorists can continue to access Racecourse Road via Prince Arthur
Road, which will accommodate traffic in both directions during this period.

The above roadworks are subject to change and dependent on weather. We
urge affected residents and motorists to follow MyCiTi on Facebook and X
@myciti_phase2 for updates.

The following, previously communicated lane closures along Racecourse Road
are also ongoing:

e Asingle lane closure at the intersection of Racecourse Road and Chukker
Road down to the existing pedestrian crossing on Chukker Road

e Lane closures at the intersection of Stockley and Racecourse Road

e Lane closures at the intersection of Leafmore and Racecourse Road

The works will regrettably add to congestion, and motorists are advised to:

e Plan for longer journey times
e Make use of lift clubs, ride-sharing or public transport
e Avoid peak traffic times

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

For enquiries, call the Transport Information Centre (toll-free 24/7) on 0800 65 64
63, email transport.info@capetown.gov.za or follow @CityofCTAlerts on X (previously
Twitter) and @myciti_phase2 on Facebook and X.
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